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Levy County Sends Out Sample Ballots for Presidential Preference Primary


Levy County Supervisor of Elections, Tammy Jones has announced the distribution of sample ballots for the upcoming Presidential Preference Primary Election. Republican voters were mailed sample ballots last Friday, February 23, 2024, to help prepare for the important voting event on March 19, 2024.
Florida's closed Primary system designates Republicans as the sole party with candidates in this election, given that Democrats in the state have only one candidate in the race. Despite several Republican Presidential candidates suspending their campaigns, their names will still appear on the ballot, allowing voters to cast their preferences accordingly.
For any inquiries or assistance regarding the election, individuals are encouraged to contact the Levy County Supervisor of Elections Office at 352-486-5163.
